
140 Christmas presents were donated by the
charity and their supporters to young children
between 5-11 years old. They were distributed
in primary schools to children in need. It really
was a joy seeing the faces of some of the
children who were unlikely to receive any other
presents during Christmas. A big thank you to all
our supporters


